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Item First Name Last Name City State Public Comments Office Staff Resolution
P201000016  Dorothy Happel Rolla MO I am a widow living on a fixed income. I cannot afford to stay in 

my home if this rate increase is granted. I have lived here for 
36 years and this would upset my life a great deal to have to 
move from my home. I can understand a small rate hike but 
not this one. I am wondering who else in this neighborhood did 
not receive this notice. A copy of this notice was given to me by 
my son who lives down the street. Thanks. Thanks

PSC JMR Letter mailed to customer 
August 17, 2009.

P201000018  Brian Happel Rolla MO I am a single person and self employed. I could not pay this 
kind of sewer rates. There have not been enough improvments 
to the sewer to make up for this kind of rate hike. This would be 
a great hardship on me.

PSC JMR Letter mailed to customer 
August 17, 2009.
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